
Moore-Love, Karla 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hi, Karla 

Nancy Matela <nancy.matela@gmail.com> 
Tuesday, August 21, 2018 3:12 PM 
Moore-Love, Karla 
When can I get on the 4 minute citizen schedule? 

I would like to talk to Council about the impending decision that, if made by the Department of Energy regarding the 
Hanford Nuclear Waste, will truncate the nuclear waste clean up requirements affecting all in Portland as well as 
everyone between the Tri-Cities and the Pacific Ocean. 

Can you tell me what Wednesdays are available in the next couple of months? 

Thank you! 

Nancy Matela 
Portland resident 
503-267-1401 
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